
EXTRAORDINARY MEETING, 23rd JULY, 1925 39

MR BRAMSON —I should like to ask what will be the extent of authority
of the Emergency Committee3

THE HON SECRETARY —Matters of policy and finance must be submitted
to the Council, and I think also that all recommendations should be brought
before them

The business of the meeting then ended, and before the close Mr Glass
proposed a hearty vote of thanks to Mr Molesworth for his jood services as
Chairman, which wis seconded by Captain Siyers and pissed with acclama-
tion

CORRECTION

Attention is drawn to an error in Minutes of Proceedings No 15 In the
reply made by Lieut Olechnovitch to the discussion on his paper, the word
•" efficiency " in line 3, page 12, should read " inertia "

NOTE

The Institution office at 60, Chancery Lane, W C 2, will tie closed for the
summer vacation from ijth to 29th August, inclusive
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